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14th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Saturday 8th July, we will be taking a group of children to ‘Fete in the Park’ at Petworth Park, 
to take part in a singing performance to be the official openers of the fete. This term, your child 
has been working hard learning the songs, and it would be great if they could come along and 
sing with us on the day.  
 
The children will need to meet us at Petworth Park at 11.50am, before the main performance 
takes place at 12pm. The performance will last approximately 15 minutes. Please bring your 
children to the red control gazebo (on the hill side of the arena). You can collect your children 
from the main arena after their performance. Please stay to watch the performance too! 
The children will need to wear bright clothes and bring a water bottle.  
 
Please let us know if you will be available to bring your child to this event by Tuesday 27th June. 
 
Many Thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Miss P-H 
Willow Class Teacher 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Childs Name: _____________________________________ 
 
 
My child can / cannot attend Fete in the Park on Saturday 8th July.  
 
 
Signed___________________     Date__________________ 
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